
Definitory notes from February 6th through 8th, 2017     

Maryknoll Retirement center, Los Altos, CA. 

• Received financial reports for the year of 2017. 

• Received the petition of Friar Israel Arauz-Rosiles for admittance to 

Solemn Profession.  The petition received a positive vote.  

Congratulations Friar Israel! 

• Discussed several personnel opportunities and situations. 

• Met with two Knights of Columbus regarding development 

opportunities in regards to life insurance and annuities. 

• Discussed the progress of our Christian Brothers Services 

consultants in working with each Friar to create an individualized 

program for receiving health care and social security. 

• Went on a tour of the extensive retirement center that the Maryknoll 

missionaries have for their retired missionaries. 

• Discussed preparations for the Province Chapter scheduled to begin 

April 9th.   

o Elected Peter Mallin as Secretary of the Chapter 

o Elected Friars Anthony Howard, Tom Czeck, and Paul 

Gawlowski as the members of the Finance Committee for the 

Chapter. 

• Discussed the preparation for a Symposium for the Friar Delegates 

who will be coming from Vietnam. 

• Had a discussion with Rev. Stephen Judd, M.M., regarding the 

possibility of having a small group of retired Friars live at their home 

in Los Altos.    

• Next Definitory scheduled for March 7th and 8th.  The Definitory will be 

meeting with the Viva Francis Foundation on the morning of March 

7th.   


